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Tasha Buchanan

Subject: BC Hydro - 2025 UBCM Meeting Request Form

  

 
 
Dear Mayor Kerslake and council,  
  
BC Hydro is pleased to invite local government officials to meet with our executives and senior staff during the 2025 
UBCM Convention, taking place in Victoria the week of September 22. These meetings offer a valuable opportunity to 
discuss topics that matter most to your community.  
  
To request a meeting, please complete our Meeting Request Form by Friday, June 20. Meeting times are limited to 20 
minutes to accommodate as many local governments as possible. We ask you to focus on a single topic to ensure a 
productive and meaningful discussion. 
  
While we welcome the chance to connect at UBCM, please know that we’re always available to meet throughout the year. 
Feel free to reach out to me at any time to schedule a meeting.  
  
If you have any questions related to the Meeting Request Form, please contact Matt Lahti, matt.lahti@bchydro.com.  
  
Full meeting details, including date, time and location, will be shared in early September.  
  
  
Sincerely,  
Dag 
  
________________________________________________________ 
Dag Sharman | Manager, Community Relations Southern Interior 
  
BC Hydro 
1401 Kalamalka Lake Road, 
Vernon, BC V1T 8S4 
                                     
M     250 308 7633 
E      dag.sharman@bchydro.com 
  
bchydro.com 
Smart about power in all we do. 
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